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What’s Happening? 
A Note From The Principal:
Dear Parents/Guardians,

The teachers met on January 23rd during the workshop day to do some 
professional development on various topics but they also got a chance 
to  analyze  the  data  that  was  collected  during  our  universal 
benchmarking done this past month on all our students.  It’s a time to 
celebrate the growth of our/your students in both academic and social 
areas.  It is also a time that we reflect on what opportunities we can 
improve upon to better meet the needs of your child.  Ultimately, it 
starts with you.  Please stay connected to your classroom teacher to 
see how your child’s progressing, see what supports are in place for 
them, and how they are doing socially as well.  By staying connected, 
you can reinforce those pieces at home, which makes learning a richer 
experience.

Your Partner in Education, Mrs. Martin, Principal 

Stay Connected!
Stay connected by following us on social media sites and updating your 
information in Infinite Campus so you receive our Shoutpoint news 
bulletins or so we can call you in an emergency! 

Website: 
http://primaryschools.me.rss.schoolinsites.com/?
PageName=bc&n=225540 

Twitter:  
Primary Schools~ @RSU4PK2 

Facebook:  
https://www.facebook.com/LTSSPSRSU4MAINE 

Infinite Campus (Contact Information):  
https://maine.infinitecampus.org/campus/rsu4.jsp?status=login 
If your information is not accurate in IC, please call the main 
office to update it. 
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This Month’s 
Happenings:
February 3rd ~ Community 
Meeting: 

LT’s starts at 9:00 AM  

SPS starts at 2:10 PM 

February 8th ~ School Board: 

OHHS @ 6:30 PM 

February 14th: 

100th Day of School 

Valentine’s Celebrations 

February 20th - 24th ~ No School: 

February Vacation 

Save The Date:
Teacher Workshop Days: 

March 10th ~ PK-5 

March 17th ~ PK-12 

PRIMARY NEWS 
“Inspiring all students to achieve future success”

https://maine.infinitecampus.org/campus/rsu4.jsp?status=login
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Registrations for Pre-K & K!
Pre-K & Kindergarten Registration 

Eligibility: 
Pre-K:  
Children eligible to start pre-k next fall must be 
4 years old or older by October 15.
Kindergarten:
Children are eligible to start kindergarten next 
fall must be 5 years old or older by October 15.

Registration: 
If your child currently attends a RSU #4 pre-k 
program, you do not need to re-register or have 
your child get screened. 

Lottery for Pre-K: 
If there are more children that register than slots 
available, then a lottery will be held in early May.

Screenings: 
Screenings for both pre-k and kindergarten will 
be held on May 16th and 17th at Sabattus Primary 
for all pre-k sessions and kindergarten students.

Registration due by April 15, 2017 to (forms 
can be found on the website or call the 
office): 
Libby-Tozier School
466 Academy Road, Litchfield, ME 04350 

or
Sabattus Primary
36 No Name Pond Road, Sabattus, Maine 04280

If you have any questions concerning 
registrations or need to update your 
contact information, please call:  
Janice Plante at Libby-Tozier School @ 268-4137 
Lorraine Curran at Sabattus Primary @ 375-4525 
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Lost & Found:

Every day more and more 
articles of clothing, winter 
gear, and lunch boxes get 
misplaced on the bus, on the 
playgrounds and throughout 
our schools.  If your child is 
missing an item of clothing or 
something else, please contact 
your classroom teacher to help 
look for the item or contact 
the main office so we can help 
in your search.

It is very helpful to label all 
your items with your child’s 
name or initials because before 
items are put into lost and 
found, we check the labels.
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